Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 2:54 AM
To: hollyforcolorado@gmail.com
Subject: Do not support apartments in monument

Hi - | wanted to quickly share that | do not support the apartment complex looking for rezoning approvals near PRHS. |
have serious concerns about the traffic infrastructure and water. | lived in Oregon prior to Colorado and there were

towns that just became completely bogged down with traffic and I've seen a significant increase in just trying to move
throughout the town and feel we aren’t growing sustainably. Additionally | feel water is a concerning element as well.

Regards,

Melissa Olsen

17574 Water Flume Way
Monument CO 80132

Sent from my iPhone



